Jenny - Secretary to Darryl Anderson

From: Vanessa Gwynne <vgwynne@tweed.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 9 August 2016 3:.05 PM

To: Jenny — Secretary to Darryl Anderson

Subject: RE: Status of Road Reserves Providing Access to Lot 18 DP 1168455 Pacific Highway
Chinderah

Hi Darryl

All roads except the one marked blue below are Council public roads. The road marked in blue is a Crown road and |
understand that parts of it fall under enclosure permits however you would need to check with Crown the current
status of those.



Regards

Vanessa Gwynne | Conveyancer/Property Officer ‘/ TWEED
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